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On Friday 25 May, our Senior String Ensemble and Senior Saxophone Quartet performed at
The Junction works in Austral for Volunteers week.

They played to an appreciative and respectful crowd, and received warm applause after every
performance.

The students received a nice certificate and a beautiful plant in a pot as a token of thanks and
appreciation for sharing their talents.

Well done to all the performers.

Byron Mark
Ensembles Manager
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